DEPARTMENT OF EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT

Copies of the guidance document may be viewed at http://www.vaemergency.gov/em-
community/plans/2012COVEOP. The document may be printed without restrictions, except as
such rules may apply in accordance with the Virginia Register.

Questions regarding interpretation or implementation of this document may be directed to
Marilyn Harris, Virginia Department of Emergency Management, 10501 Trade Court,
Richmond, VA 23236, telephone (804) 897-9715, or email marilyn.harris@vdem.virginia.gov.

Guidance Document:

Commonwealth of Virginia Emergency Operations Plan (9/1/11)
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